
Stephen E. Quinn 
Vice President S 

Consolidated Edison Company of New York, Inc.  
Indian Point Station November 18, 1996 
Broadway & Bleakley Avenue 

Buchanan, NY 10511 Re: Indian Point Unit No. 2 
Telephone (914) 734-5340 Docket No. 50-247 

Document Control Desk 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Station P1-137 
Washington, DC 20555 

SUBJECT: Response to NRC Generic Letter 96-06 

Members of the regulatory staff have requested clarification of our 

response provided on October 30, 1996 to the referenced generic letter. In 

our response we referred to "preliminary" analysis that had been 

completed for Fan Cooler Unit fluid heat up which showed no boiling 

during the first 25 seconds post accident. We also indicated that additional 

analyses were being performed. The conclusions drawn in the October 30, 

1996 response were based upon the "preliminary" analysis described in the 

submittal, and were therefore also preliminary. The additional analyses 

being performed cover all areas needed to respond to the Generic Letter 

including the Fan Cooler Unit fluid heat up calculations. Our inquiry into 

these matters is continuing, and our response to the generic letter will be 

submitted within the requested 120 day response period.  

Should there be further questions in this regard, please contact Charles W.  

Jackson, Manager Nuclear Safety & Licensing.  

Very truly yours, 

Subscribed and s w to 
before me this & day 
of November, 1996.  

M ANUEE SANCHWR, R 
Wotary Public, state of New Yo7 

No. 343310 
; c, rher county 
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cc: Mr. Hubert J. Miller 
Regional Administrator - Region I 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
475 Allendale Road 
King of Prussia, PA 19406 

Mr. Jefferey F. Harold, Project Manager 
Project Directorate I- I 
Division of Reactor Projects 1/11 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Mail Stop 14B-2 
Washington, DC 20555 

Senior Resident Inspector 
US Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
P0 Box 38 
Buchanan, NY 10511


